

November 14, 2003

Mr. Mike Thornton Car-Spa 4835 LBJ Frwy #650 Dallas, TX 75244-6014

Dear Mike:

Thank you for being our guest speaker at the Veterans Day Celebration. Our community has been very fortunate to have your support. I appreciate your inspiring words offered at the event on Veterans Day. I know you have a busy schedule and taking the time to be a part of our event is very much appreciated by our town. Thank you for everything you have done for the Medal of Honor Host City Program and I hope that our future projects will be as successful as those accomplished thus far.

Sincerely,

Glenn Loch

Mayor, City of Gainesville